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I hope you are all enjoying your summers! I’ll save you some reading 
time, this month, by just saying that things are very much the same at 
the Children’s Center. As always, we have a big need for funds. And, 
as always, we deeply appreciate every little bit that you can give. I 
don’t know how we even make it through each month, but, somehow, 
we are still here. Something greater is at work that is beyond my scope 
of reason! And I promise that we will stay open, helping the kids, for as 
long as we possibly can. We are constantly at work, behind the scenes, 
trying to drum up funding or �nd a way to be more self-sustaining. If 
you have a mind or talent for either of those areas, we are open to 
hearing any and all ideas!

But, for now, I’ll just share some of the latest pictures that have come in 
from the Center. The kids’ smiles are always an incredible boost for 
me, and seeing them renews my dedication every month. Enjoy, and 
please give as you are able. Thank you! 

;

Thanks to our �rst 
time donors in June 

2017:
Sasha Bulgakova

And thank you to 
our regular

supporters, who 
make our work 

possible!
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